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“Rooted in Christ” based on Colossians 2:6-7 

 

Board News:  

• The 2024-2025 Calendar has been approved and is available on the website on the 

Parents page.  

• Applications are still available for the 7/8 Grade Math position. Interested? Talk to Mr. 

Buss. 

• Extra Bus Drivers: Anyone willing to learn to be a substitute Bus Driver? Please talk to 

Mr. Buss. 

• Final adoption of the new math curriculum is complete and it will start to be implemented 

next year.  If you have questions, contact Mr. Buss. 

 

“The Prince and the Pauper”: 

Thank you to everyone who came out to watch our kids perform “The Prince and the Pauper”.  

The kids did a great job! Many thanks to the teachers, especially, Mrs. Van, for their many 

hours of work on the play!  Well done everyone! 

 

Ebenezer Archery:  

Ebenezer’s Archery team participated in the Wolf Cup Tournament last month. A few archers 

earned individual awards and qualify to participate in Nationals at the end of this month in Utah.  

Elliot Petree, Gerrit Tinklenberg and Lane Smit.  Congratulations archers!  Please pray for safe 

travels for the boys, their families and the coaches. 

 

Class Pictures:  

Thanks, Jennifer Apps, for taking our class pictures! Last week families received an email with 

ordering instructions.   

 

Hearing & Vision Screening: 

This Thursday and Friday, April 18 and 19 your students will go through vision and hearing 

screening.  If there are any abnormalities, you will be notified via email by our school nurse, Mel 

Blok. 

 

School Cleaning:  

The next school cleaning is scheduled for April 23, organized by the Small family.  Check the 

schedule in the back of the Directory for the entire year’s schedule.  If you have any questions 

or concerns about your time and service, please contact our janitor, Brenda Sprague. 

 



Grandparents/Special Friends Night:  

On Thursday, April 25, from 6:00-7:00 p.m., students will have the opportunity to share with 

loved ones their classrooms, meet their teachers, and see any special projects they may be 

working on.  Our hope and desire is that this will be a special time for the students and their 

grandparents.   

If your child(ren) have grandparents who are not able to make it or they live far away, but they 

still want to send a note to their grandchildren, we encourage them to either fax (360-354-

7093) or send an email (office@ebenezerchristianschool.org) directly to the school.  We will deliver 

their message to their loved one that day. 

 

Ebenezer Supporters: 

Do you have parents, grandparents or friends who want to stay in the know with the happenings 

around Ebenezer?  We would love to add them to our supporters list!  Please email the office 

with their name and address and we will add them to our mailings.  

office@ebenezerchristianschool.org.  Thanks! 

 

Yearbook Pictures: 

If you are around kids at school and take pictures, please send them to the office and the 

yearbook.  We love having pictures from a variety of sources and a variety of events; recess, 

field trips, classroom parties, chapels, sporting events etc.  Thank you for your help!  Please 

email Office@ebenezerchristianschool.org and yearbook@ebenezerchristianschool.org.  

 

No School:   

A reminder that there will be no school on Monday, May 6 for Curriculum Day. 

 

SCRIP NEWS: 

The next SCRIP payout will be posted in May and show up on your May tuition statement. Your 

last week for funds going to this payout will be May 15. Orders after that will be applied to your 

November payout. 

 

RaiseRight: 

Your next RaiseRight payout will be posted in May and show up on your May tuition statement. 

The closing date for funds going towards this payout will be April 30.  Orders made in May and 

beyond will go toward the November payout. 

 

Father/Daughter Dance: 

Eagle Boosters is excited to host our 2nd annual Father/Daughter dance this year! Save the 

date for Saturday May 11 from 6:30-8pm. Our theme is “Ready, Set, Glow” and more details and 

an invitation will be out next week. We need a couple parents to help assist with the dance. If 

you’d like to help please contact Jessica Stuart at 360.354.3670. 
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Ebenezer Coupon Books:  

Start thinking about stocking up for summer! These coupon books directly benefit Ebenezer and 

support many local businesses are still available for sale.  If you or someone you know would like 

one they can be purchased in the office.  Cost is $15 per book.  Any questions call the office. 

 

LC SUMMER CAMPS: 

Once again, Lynden Christian will be hosting summer camps.  You can check out their website 

here: https://www.lyncs.org/2024-summer-school-camps/ Registration opens May 1, 2024. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Calendar Reminders: 

April 22: Preschool Program @ 9:00am 

April 25: Grandparents Night @ 6:00 

May 6: NO SCHOOL, Curriculum Day 
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